
 

  

 
  

  
 

   

 

 

Pediatric Dental Associates  
Annual Christmas Charity 

 

This year (2010), as in the past 6 years, the 
employees of Pediatric Dental Associates, 
located in Philadelphia, Fort Washington and 
Southampton, chose a charity to which they 
would make a contribution for the Holidays. This 
has been a great way for our employees to say 
thank you to the doctors for their generosity to us 
during the year. For the second year in a row that 
charity was one that is close to our hearts —Jill 
Just Wants 2 Help. A total of $1,300.00 was 
collected from the employees in the five offices. 
Many of our employees knew Jill and we hope 
that our contributions allow other families to know 
that her spirit of generosity continues in us all. 
 

  
  

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 




